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Brandy Butler

From: Angie Calhoun
Sent: Monday, August 28, 2017 8:50 AM
To: Consumer Correspondence
Cc: Diane Hood
Subject: FW: To CLK Docket No: 20170150-EI

Customer correspondence for docket 20170150-EI. 
 
From: Consumer Contact  
Sent: Monday, August 28, 2017 8:43 AM 
To: Angie Calhoun 
Subject: To CLK Docket No: 20170150-EI 
 
Copy on file, see 1251432C.  DHood 
 
From: todd large [mailto:toddlarge@bellsouth.net]  
Sent: Saturday, August 26, 2017 10:34 PM 
To: Consumer Contact 
Subject: Docket No: 20170150-EI 
 
PSC, 
 
The rate increase requested by Florida Public Utilities under the docket referenced in the subject line of this email should 
be denied.  FPU's rates are extremely high and unbearable.  Our monthly home bill is $475-$600 per month, year 
round.  My parent's keep their home set at 83 degrees and the electric bill is still nearly $200 per month for 2 old 
people.  Working families and elderly on fixed incomes cannot tolerate this high rates as it is, so the request to increase 
the rates should be denied. 
 
Thank you for your time. 
 
Todd Large 
Marianna, FL  




